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 The University of New Mexico-Gallup’s Certificate in Construction Technology Program 

was reviewed at the April 16, 2021 meeting of the Faculty Assembly Curricula Committee. In a 

unanimous decision and after carefully reviewing the documentation submitted by the Division 

of Business and Applied Technology, the committee voted to approve the Certificate in 

Construction Technology Program Review with minor revisions. The committee set a 

December 2021 deadline for the requested revisions, which were communicated directly to the 

Division Chair at the April 2021 meeting.  

 The committee believes the Certificate in Construction Technology Program is well 

positioned to continue to prepare area students for gainful and fulfilling employment 

opportunities.   
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